
 

 

DECEMBER 17, 2023 

Exciting LIFT update! 

Good news church family! We have recently 
completed Phase 1 of our Family Ministry LIFT 
construction project.  
 
Sunday, December 17 new hallways were opened in 
our Christ Church Kids area. These hallways connect 
the Discovery Center to the early childhood 
classrooms, as well as improve security in these areas.  
 
While we continue to improve security and how families navigate our Christ Church kids 
area, we’ll be updating and remodeling classrooms for kids birth–Grade 3.  
 
Together we are LIFTing kids and families as they build friendships and grow in their faith!  


